
Student and Parent Access to Point

Parents,

Our school has begun using an online data system called Point to take paper/pencil and online 
assessments in order to determine how students are performing on the standards for their grade levels. 
You have access to your student’s performance on these tests online as well. Directions for accessing 
and utilizing the information on Point are shown below. If you have any questions, please contact your 
child’s teacher.

Logging In:

 Go to www.henry.k12.ga.us/point (or follow the Point link on our RCE homepage)
 Make sure the dropdown box shows “Schoolnet Account” (NOT Henry County E-mail)
 Enter your child’s username and password (case sensitive)

Student Profile

 Your homepage view shows enrollment, absences, and tardies.
 Below the green tabs, you will see recent tests taken by your student.
 The green tabs take you to further information about your student’s tests.

o My Standardized Tests
 Use this tab to access standardized test data such as CRCT scores and 

IKAN/GLOSS scores.
 Make sure to change the year to see scores from past years.

o My Academic Record
 This tab shows the sections your child is enrolled in at school.

o My Classroom Tests
 This tab will not have information as all the tests we take are considered 

“Benchmark Tests” by Point.
o My Benchmark Tests

 Use this tab to see and access the results of all of the tests your child has taken 
on Point.

 You can view the data by test or by standards in order to pinpoint your 
student’s specific needs.

 Click on a test to see how your student performed on that test.
 Click on the plus sign next to each standard to expand the view for that 

standard. 
o This will allow you to see the question number that was aligned 

to that standard.
o  Click on the question number to see the actual test item.

***Access Point often to see recently taken tests and examine the results in order to know which 
standards your child needs extra support for. ***

http://www.henry.k12.ga.us/point



